
 

 

CORPORATE AND BUSINESS REGISTRATION 

DEPARTMENT 

 

IMPORTANT COMMUNIQUÉ 

 

 

Following amendment to Local Government Act, the Corporate and Business Registration Department 

(Office of Registrar of Companies and Businesses) will be a one-stop shop for payment of trade fees 

and business registration fees. 

In that context, the Corporate and Business Registration Department (CBRD) would like to inform the 

public that payment of the above fees should be effected as from 03 January 2020 to 20 January 2020 

at the office of the CBRD or online.  

 

 

 Those exempted (i.e Trade fees below MUR 5,000) from payment of trade fees will have their exemption 

certificate posted to them. These businesses are not required to effect any payment.  

 For any assistance you may require, please contact the CBRD on the following:  

 

Hotline: 202 0612 or 

Email: tradefeepayment@govmu.org 

  
Corporate and Business Registration Department 

Ground Floor, One Cathedral Square Building, 

Jules Koenig Street, Port Louis 

Weekdays: 8.30 hours to 16.30 hours                        

            Saturdays: 8.30 hours to 12.00 hours 
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Payment of Trade Fees  

 

http://www.companies.govmu.org/

